
 

          

Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

 

Wednesday, December 9 

 

 

Together with the Leo Club Student Council is collecting new hats, gloves and scarves for those in need. 

Please being any donations to Mrs. Manna in C-7 and your name will be entered into a drawing. The Leo Club 

and Student Council thank you for your kindness and generosity during the holiday season. 

 

Attention Student Council: Please turn in your shirt order forms to Mrs. Manna in C-7 ASAP. There will 

also be a meeting on Thursday, December 10, in C-7.  

 
Attention 7th Graders:  The 7th grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner 

Cruise around Manhattan is on June 3, 2016.  Cost is $106 and must be paid in 

full by December 15.  

 

Attention members of the Spanish Club: our next meeting will be on December 10. 

 
The Math Lab teachers would like to remind all students to complete all the math problems and puzzles in their 
funbook.  Remember to bring in your St. Jude Math-a-thon pledges before December 18.    Choose kind by 
solving one more problem.  
 
 

The Technology Club will be finishing mousetrap cars this week, please bring your CD’s with you. All participants 

that were present when we attached the mouse trap to the frame should be able to finish. If you have any questions 

please see Mr. Brower. 
 

Intramurals will be held again today, Wednesday this week.  Please sign up outside C-12 if you are 

interested. 
 

The Jazz Band will be meeting today, Wednesday December 9th from 2:15-3pm. We are 

looking for members on all traditional jazz instruments including saxophone, trumpet, trombone, 

drums, guitar, keyboard, and bass. If you have any questions or cannot attend the meeting, please 

see Mr. Wright in the IMR. 

 
What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


